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ASX and Media Announcement 20 August 2010 
 

Correction of Distribution Record Date 
 
Yesterday Qube Logistics released its full year audited results for the year to 30 June 
2010 and announced that it will pay a fully franked distribution of 1.50 cents per unit for 
the 6 month period to 30 June 2010. 
 
Pursuant to the ASX Listing Rules, Qube Logistics wishes to advise that the record date 
for the final distribution will be 30 August 2010, and not 27 August 2010 as advised in 
yesterday’s announcement. 
 
This announcement has been prepared and released on behalf of Qube Logistics by 
Kaplan Funds Management, the manager of Qube Logistics. 
 
 
Further enquiries: 
Media: 
Paul White 0417 224 920 

Investors: 
Sam Kaplan / Paul Lewis 
Kaplan Funds Management 
+61 2 8917 0300 

 


